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Friday 24th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you have enjoyed the lovely weather this week.  

        
 

I am really pleased to say that our recent Ofsted inspection report is now live on the Ofsted 

website. If you haven’t had a chance to read it yet, then here is a link to view it: 

Ofsted | Cann Hall Primary School 

 

We are so proud of this report and what the inspectors said about our wonderful children. As 

I wrote in the letter to you a couple of week ago, they commented on how polite and well 

behaved the children were, how supportive they were of each other, and how welcoming 

they were to others. The inspectors could see how proud the children are of their work, and 

commented on their excellent writing. Overall, they could see how much pupils at Cann Hall 

really enjoy school.  

 

Athletics  

 

On Tuesday, a team of children from KS2 represented Cann Hall in the Athletics 

Championship at the Garrison.  We had so many great achievements during the day and 

overall were placed 3rd out of the nine large schools and 6th out of eighteen schools. 

 

Special congratulations go to our gold medallists: Eliza – 600m, Ava-Beau – 60m, Ruby – 150m 

and Harrison – 150m. Well done, we are really proud of you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/138911
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Star of the Stage 

 

A huge well done goes to Maisie, who recently put in a magnificent 

performance, playing the part of Carrie in the Clacton Amateur 

Dramatics Society's (CADS) production of Good Night Mr Tom at the 

Westcliff Theatre.  She starred in four performances between the 16th 

and 18th of June, committing to months of rehearsals and many late 

nights.  

 

The show was brilliantly attended - Mrs Byrne was even lucky enough 

to be in the audience on Saturday night and was full of praise for 

Maisie’s performance.  Well done Maise – you are a star in the making! 

 

 

 

Summer Bikeability Courses 

 

Essex Highways are offering Summer Bikeability Courses. Here is the contact information, if 

you are interested.  

 

 

Free Training Opportunity 

The Community Voluntary Services Tendring (CVST) Team would like to offer free, 

accredited first aid course for adults in the Community and want to know if 

parents/carers would take this up? Once completed training could be included on 

C.Vs etc. Sessions would run in the Autumn term, during the school day. 

Please note, this is only enquiries at the moment, CVST are keen to know what the 

response from parents/carers would be before the put a project together.  

To register your interest please contact or find out more information please contact 
www.cvstendring.org.uk. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cvstendring.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7CWBYRNE%40compassps.uk%7C3197e313c3774905a2f708da535308bb%7Cf1c488425a3e4a7398d9cdd4b5f00899%7C0%7C0%7C637913913330084093%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9cz%2BBLmq1W8ZJTOTzvAA8OXvw4fmzyySxL1OKilXUKs%3D&reserved=0
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It has been great to see lots of our children 

‘beeping’ their cards, in the morning.  

Here is another reminder that for the next 

6 weeks, the children can take part in 

'Beat the Street', which is a real-life 

walking, cycling and rolling game for the 

whole community, where you can get 

involved too! Your child will have been 

given two cards (one for you and one for 

them) and a map. You just need to sign-

up on the website, join the Cann Hall team 

and then you are all set. Find the boxes 

nearest to you on the map and get playing.  Here is a step-by-step guide:  

Visit the website  www.beatthestreet.me/clactonjaywicksands to find out more and sign-

up. Please send us your photos to share!  

Colchester Grammar School 

A reminder that Colchester Royal Grammar School is 

holding their 11+ Open Evening on Tuesday 28th June 

2022, 6.30pm – 9pm.  No booking is required and there is 

limited parking at the rear of the school. 

  

Here is a copy of the advert that highlights information 

about the evening, if you are interested in attending.  
  

Uniform Orders   

 

Just to let you know that Smarty Pants School Wear will be present at our upcoming open 

evening, on the Wednesday 6th July, so you will have the opportunity to order uniform for 

next year.  

 

The last day for ordering uniform, if you want to take advantage of the free delivery into 

school, is Sunday 10th July 2022.  

 

Smarty Pants will accept orders, after this date, during the summer holiday, however you will 

be charged for delivery.  

 

If you want your order to arrive in time for our September start, the cut-off date is the Tuesday 

9th August.  

http://www.beatthestreet.me/clactonjaywicksands
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A reminder of upcoming dates for your diary 

 

Sports Week – week commencing 27.6.2022 with the family Fun Run – 1.7.2022 

Transition Week – week commencing 4.7.2022 

Open Evening – 6.7.2022, 15.30-17.30  

Year 6 Residential – week commencing 11.7.2022 

Y6 Production – TBC 

Y6 Leavers’ Party – 20.7.2022, 16.30-18.30 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly – 21.7.2022, at 10.00am 

Non-pupil day - 22.7.2022 

 

Kindest regards,  

 

 

Sarah Crookes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


